THE 150TH ANNIVERSARY OF ARNOLD SCHÖNBERG'S BIRTH CENTENARY OF THE BIRTH OF LUIGI NONO



"Dear friends.

It's a great pleasure for me to send you a message of thanks and of good wishes for your undertaking. Luigi Nono would, surely, be very glad that you still are so interested in him and his work.

I am sorry I cannot be with you, but I'll be thinking of you.

All the best!"

Nuria Schönberg Nono

Honorary President on Contemporary Music

The 3rd International Conference on Contemporary Music International Festival "Fabbrica Illuminata", 2024.

Venezia, Italy October 17th, 2024